
YOUTH MIDDLE SCHOOL 
INSURANCE RELEASE FORM 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

All students who participate in athletics of any kind at Youth Middle School must 
have some type of hospitalization insurance in order to participate. This is a school and 
state policy. Youth Middle School has an insurance policy students may purchase at the 
first of the school year which will cover them while participating in athletic activities. 

Many players say their parents have insurance and would rather use that policy 
than buy the school policy. If your child is covered, we need the following information. 
This information is only used if your son or daughter needs emergency care. 
 

INSURANCE COMPANY: ________________________________________________ 

INSURANCE POLICY NUMBER: __________________________________________ 

POLICY OWNER’S NAME: _______________________________________________ 

Is this individual or group coverage provided through an employer?_________________ 

STUDENT’S NAME: _____________________________________________________ 

MY CHILD IS COVERED UNDER THE SCHOOL POLICY: 

YES _________NO_________ 

PARENT’S SIGNATURE: _________________________________________________ 

Parent’s Work Phone Number(s)_____________________________________________ 

                                                   ______________________________________________ 

Home Phone Number______________________________________________________ 

Cell Phone Number________________________________________________________ 


